
 

 

 
July 11, 2022                                                                                                                                                 exc@toronto.ca 
  
 
Executive Committee, City Council                                                                                                                    
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 

Re: Ex34.11 Quayside Business and Implementation Plan 

Dear Mayor Tory and members of the Executive Committee, 

We write in support of adoption of this item. The East Waterfront Community Association (EWCA) includes the 
East Bayfront, with our area of coverage starting from East of Yonge Street to Cherry Street and from Lake Shore 
Boulevard East down to the Waters Edge Promenade. 

Our community area is currently undergoing massive revitalization and redevelopment and the Quayside project 
is located directly in our catchment area. Our Development Committee have therefore been actively involved and 
closely monitoring development of this site over the last two years. 

This site is in urgent need of revitalization and we fully support the report outlining the ‘road map’ for approvals 
related to Waterfront Toronto's Quayside project and the recommendations detailed by The Deputy City 
Manager, Infrastructure and Development Services 

As a key stakeholder on the East Bayfront, we also very much appreciate the strong partnership and transparent 
consultations to-date with Waterfront Toronto on the Quayside project. EWCA very much looks forward to 
continuing to work with Waterfront Toronto on the next phase of this project, as this is important for our expanding 
community. 
 
EWCA thank you for the opportunity to provide our input on this agenda item. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

David Chan 
David Chan, President & Chair of Development Committee 
EAST WATERFRONT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
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